MEMO

Date: August 9, 2018

To: MPO-DATS Policy Committee, City Clerk

From: Tyson Terhune

Subject: August 9, 2018 **Meeting Cancellation**

The regularly scheduled MPO DATS Policy Meeting for Thursday, August 9, 2018 <u>has been cancelled</u> due to lack of official business.

The next regular meeting is scheduled to take place at 10:30 AM on Thursday, September 13, 2018 in the Mayor's Council Chambers, of the Robert E. Jones Municipal Building, 17 West Main Street.

If you have any questions or concerns, please call Tyson Terhune at 431-2873

Tyson Terhune